**New information from the
state*****

Additional benefits are now available to families that qualify. P-EBT - Pandemic
Electronic Benefit Transfer Program (Click on the link for more information)

Therefore, Colfax-Mingo is requesting that all families complete the current year

2020-2021 Free/Reduced Meal application to determine if they are eligible for
benefits.

**ALL students will continue fo receive free meals through the USDA Summer Food
Service Program through June 30, 2021**

Go to our Website at this link: Colfax-Mingo - Nutrition. There you will find links to the
paper form and our family portal. (The family portal is the preferred method)

Stay tuned..... the 21-22 benefits application process is coming soon!!!

If you have any questions, please contact:

Jean Thomas: 515.674.3646 or thomas@colfaxmingo.org

Missy Daft: 515.674.3328 or mdaft@colfaxmingo.org
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